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25th February 2020

Dear Reception parents

Trip to Staunton Country Park – Thursday 26th March  - REMINDER

As part of our mini topic on “Fur and Feathers”, the children in Reception will be visiting Staunton Country Park on Thursday 26th March.    We will leave school at approximately 9.00 a.m. and return by 2.45 p.m.  

The children do not need to wear school uniform. If it is cold, please send them in old warm clothes with sensible walking shoes, trainers or wellies and also provide them with a waterproof coat.  If it is hot, please provide them with a sun hat and apply sun cream at home.

Under the Universal Free School Meals policy all the children are entitled to a free packed lunch.  Please could you indicate on the attached slip if you would like us to order a free packed lunch for your child or whether you would prefer to provide your own. 

If you do provide your own child’s lunch, please could we ask that you do not overfill their lunch bag as we only have a limited time to eat lunch.  All they need is a sandwich, a drink, piece of fruit and a ‘treat’.  Please could you put their lunch in a named plastic or paper bag.  We will attempt to recycle as much as possible.  No refillable bottles or lunch boxes please as everything needs to be recyclable or disposable.  All children will also need an extra drink and snack such as a piece of fruit or vegetable (no biscuits or chocolate please) to eat upon arrival at the farm.  Thank you.

Please could you return the attached slip by no later than Monday 9th March as we have to order the packed lunches in advance.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

The Reception Teachers
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Trip to Staunton Country Park  – Thursday 26th March

Name ___________________________   Class ___________________________

* I would like a free packed lunch ordered for my child

* I will provide a packed lunch for my child in a named plastic or paper bag.

*Please delete as appropriate

Rose Green Infant School


Hawkins Close


Bognor Regis


West Sussex


PO21 3LW





Tel & Fax:  01243 262318





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:office@rosegreeninfant.school" �office@rosegreeninfant.school� 





              Website:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.rosegreeninfant.school" �www.rosegreeninfant.school� 











Working Together, to Learn, Achieve and Have Fun!

 Headteacher:  Mrs Sally Dreckmann  BEd (Hons) NPQH
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